
May 21, 2019 

Village School Weekly Update 

The West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School District has created a new email system 

for parents and guardians. Every week you will receive our school's newsletter. This 

email will include school information, PTA information, district updates as well as 

athletics, community education, counseling information and more. 

NOTE: Due to Memorial Day Weekend the Tuesday, May 28, newsletter will be 

sent Wednesday, May 29. 

School News 

● Check out the ​May-June Calendar​. 
○ For the 2018-19 school year, WW-P used only two of the three designated 

“emergency closing days.” 

■ Schools will be closed for students and teachers Tuesday, 

May 28, 2019 

● Village Celebrates Day of Service:​ On Friday, May 10, students, staff, and 

families participated in a variety of service related activities in order to give back 

to the local community.  Students wrote personalized notes, created care 

packages, gathered arts and crafts supplies, collected items in need, and made 

summer activity kits. It was evident that Village students, staff, and parents 

truly understand the meaning of making a difference through small acts of 

service. 

● Fine Arts:​ This month students in 5th grade are working on their trash to 

treasure grade level project. Our theme ReInventing: how can we give back and 

serve the environment while making our community beautiful with a site-specific 

installation. They are cutting ​recycled paper egg cartons ​into flowers, painting 

them based on the a value scale and then learning how to assemble flowers 

through sewing and gluing techniques. 

Upcoming Events 

● May 22 - Choral Concert, 7 p.m. 

● May 22-23 - NJSLA Science Testing, Grade 5 only 

● May 24 - Grade 4 Field Day (rain date May 31) 

Looking Ahead 

● May 27-28 - School Closed 

● May 30 - Grade 5 Orchestra Concert, 7 p.m. 

● May 31 - Preschool Field Day at Town Center 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/HgH3Lf5G6q06jzYju_gmnQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVoJP4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvTWt6dGdKbHBvNjkya2lUaC1TY2lpUX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmV2REFJUDBSTmFIUjBjRG92TDNkM2R5NTNaWE4wTFhkcGJtUnpiM0l0Y0d4aGFXNXpZbTl5Ynk1ck1USXVibW91ZFhNdmJtVjNjM0p2YjIwdmJtVjNjeTl0WVhrdFgycDFibVZmWTJGc1pXNWtZWEpYQjNOamFHOXZiRzFDQ2dBQWlQemFYS1g4dDNkU0ZrMXZjbWRoYmk1VWFXeDBiMjVBZDNjdGNDNXZjbWRZQkFBQUFBRX5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAiSbkXKDYiOhSFk1vcmdhbi5UaWx0b25Ad3ctcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/P8PnXPeHYDniLj6Jj263iA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVoJP0RaaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXN0LXdpbmRzb3ItcGxhaW5zYm9yby5rMTIubmoudXMvY29tbW9uL3BhZ2VzL0Rpc3BsYXlGaWxlLmFzcHg_aXRlbUlkPTY1OTU1NTQ4VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAIkm5Fyg2IjoUhZNb3JnYW4uVGlsdG9uQHd3LXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=65955555


  

________________________________________________________________________________  

PTA News 

Reminders 

● The Fourth Grade Field Day is May 24 (rain date - May 31).  

● 5th Grade Beach Blast is June 11! Please ​sign up to volunteer​- remember, you 

do not have to be a 5th grade parent to help out! 

● We are looking for a couple of volunteers to organize the Beach Blast Lip Sync 

contest. Please email Hallie Goodfriend at halliegoodfriend@gmail.com if you’re 

interested 

Useful links 

● It’s never too late to ​join the PTA​ or make a donation. 

● Check out our ​website​ for more information 

______________________________________________________________________  

  

 ​District Updates 

● Each week we will upload all flyers and a PDF version of this email to the 

website​. 

Useful links for the district 

● District Website​ | ​Academic Calendars​ | ​Calendar of Events 

WW-P Board of Education 

● May 28: ​Board of Education Meeting​ - 7:30 p.m., Closed Session - 6:30 p.m., in 

the Board Office 

Community Events 

● Looking for programs, clubs and things to do around WW-P? Check out the 

community event section​ on the district’s website! 

Community Education Program and Event Reminders 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0945a8ad2ba2fb6-2019
https://villagepta.memberhub.store/
https://villagepta.org/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/479ZUTEOsGjHyZ6l2FNrkw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP4TnAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvM3pRNnhpX1czbDVjY01rX0NvQ25GZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0Atwl3spKizn_n91n5NDBg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0QtaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXN0LXdpbmRzb3ItcGxhaW5zYm9yby5rMTIubmoudXMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAKwn5FzcCxBiUhZNb3JnYW4uVGlsdG9uQHd3LXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/AE5_SCKSawfhnxdLkRjePw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0RIaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXN0LXdpbmRzb3ItcGxhaW5zYm9yby5rMTIubmoudXMvbmV3c3Jvb20vYWNhZGVtaWNfY2FsZW5kYXJzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAKwn5FzcCxBiUhZNb3JnYW4uVGlsdG9uQHd3LXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/andyiFjiRiSuStOFkJPcqg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0RZaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXN0LXdpbmRzb3ItcGxhaW5zYm9yby5rMTIubmoudXMvY21zL29uZS5hc3B4P3BvcnRhbElkPTM1OTI5MDcmcGFnZUlkPTM1OTMwMDNXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAArCfkXNwLEGJSFk1vcmdhbi5UaWx0b25Ad3ctcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/A3aQIuSGYU1drCtVGYOzpg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0RXaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXN0LXdpbmRzb3ItcGxhaW5zYm9yby5rMTIubmoudXMvYWJvdXRfdXMvYm9hcmRfb2ZfZWR1Y2F0aW9uL2JvYXJkX21lZXRpbmdzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAKwn5FzcCxBiUhZNb3JnYW4uVGlsdG9uQHd3LXAub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cwIdDunYZmy3gGaWKwh48g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0RVaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXN0LXdpbmRzb3ItcGxhaW5zYm9yby5rMTIubmoudXMvbmV3c3Jvb20vY29tbXVuaXR5X25ld3MvY29tbXVuaXR5X2V2ZW50c1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAACsJ-Rc3AsQYlIWTW9yZ2FuLlRpbHRvbkB3dy1wLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


● Summer Programs​ - Summer registration has opened for students ages five to 

14. Programs run from June 24 through Aug. 9, 2019. Half and full day options 

with extended care are available. 

● 2019-20 Kindergarten Extension Registration​ - Kindergarten Extension 

registration is now open for the 2019-20 school year. Participants must reside in 

and attend a West Windsor-Plainsboro school in order to use the service. The 

program will be held at Dutch Neck Elementary School. 

● 2019-20 Integrated Preschool Registration​ - Integrated Preschool registration is 

now open for the 2019-20 school year. The program will be held at Village 

School. Participants must be 3 or 4 by Oct. 1, 2019, and independently toilet 

trained prior to the program start. West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School 

District residency is required.  

Food Services 

● Check out the lunch ​menus​ for May! 

Make sure to follow the district on WW-P’s official social 

media pages. 

Twitter​ | ​Facebook​ | ​Instagram​ | ​LinkedIn 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/WspPSXidExyh3rf6n0BqcA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly93d3Auc29kZXhvbXl3YXkuY29tL2xhbmRpbmdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAArCfkXNwLEGJSFk1vcmdhbi5UaWx0b25Ad3ctcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6ZPplJpPpT10kLeU1jGIHw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0QfaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9XV1BfU2Nob29sc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAACsJ-Rc3AsQYlIWTW9yZ2FuLlRpbHRvbkB3dy1wLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/SbdgntdqoVsDDwNfkZ64SQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0Q7aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL1dXUC5TY2hvb2xzLz9tb2RhbD1hZG1pbl90b2RvX3RvdXJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAArCfkXNwLEGJSFk1vcmdhbi5UaWx0b25Ad3ctcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CcrmWEEWR2lMHuDtYOdoSQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS93d3Bfc2Nob29scy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAArCfkXNwLEGJSFk1vcmdhbi5UaWx0b25Ad3ctcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gU2_ztgmFv7cTVk3XPhFvQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRexVssP0QsaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubGlua2VkaW4uY29tL2NvbXBhbnkvd3dwc2Nob29scy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAArCfkXNwLEGJSFk1vcmdhbi5UaWx0b25Ad3ctcC5vcmdYBAAAAAE~

